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St. Louis Senior Counsel Jerry M. Hunter was quoted Dec. 21 by Bloomberg Law concerning the

National Labor Relations Board’s (NLRB) decision to order mail balloting in every union election

scheduled, and how employers are responding. “It isn’t reasonable for an employer to request a

manual election when pandemic statistics virtually guarantee that regional directors will order mail

balloting,” said Hunter, who is also a former NLRB general counsel. "Employers should use their

energy to negotiate for something as part of a stipulated election agreement, like longer or shorter

election deadlines,” Hunter also said,.
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.


